Department publishes response to the
Relationships and Sexuality Education
Consultation

The Department of Education has published the analysis of the response to the
public consultation on changes to Relationships and Sexuality Education (RSE)
regulations.

Road improvement scheme for
Ballynagarrick Road, Carryduff

A carriageway resurfacing scheme on Ballynagarrick Road, Carryduff will
commence on Monday 15 January 2024.

Applications invited for Assets
Recovery Community Scheme (ARCS)
funding to prevent crime in
communities

The Department of Justice is inviting applications for funding from the
Assets Recovery Community Scheme (ARCS).

Department launches a Call for
Evidence on Planning Policy and
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Climate Change

The Department for Infrastructure is inviting the public to have their say as
a consultation to help inform any future focused review of the Strategic
Planning Policy Statement (SPPS) is launched.

DAERA appoints new board member

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) has
appointed Mr Shane Lynch as a non-executive board member (NEBM) to the
Departmental Board.
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